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  FIELD TRIP REMINDER   [image: image2.png]



Dear Parents or Guardians,


The time has finally come… we are going on our field trip WEDNESDAY, May 15th to the Colonial Plantation. We will be leaving the school at approximately 8:45 a.m. so please make sure your child is on time. The bus cannot wait for late students! Parent chaperones should plan to be at the classroom by 8:30 to assist with pre-trip preparations.

Please have your child wear their REGULAR uniform. Your child should also wear sneakers, as we will be walking around quite a bit.  In addition, please dress your child appropriately for the weather.
They need to pack a bag lunch. Make sure everything is disposable. Nothing will be brought back to school. You may send their normal 2 snacks. We will eat one before we leave and one after we return to school. Please, pack a third additional snack that is disposable for during the field trip that is marked with your child’s name. We should be getting back to CCS around 2:30 pm.

Do not send money or electronic devices with your child. 

Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you!!

Mrs. Davis

